
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 21, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

I want to alert you to a change in this year’s instructional calendar. The District has one unused 
emergency day for the 2024-25 school year that will become a vacation day for students. There 
will be no school on Friday, May 23rd.  

Please do not hesitate to contact my office with questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

Tom Jennings, Superintendent 

 

 

 
 


